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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Children in Year 2 have been progressing well with the Little Wandle phonics programme. We have recently assessed the children against the scheme and some children will now be ‘free readers’. A child will become a free reader when they have secured all the phase 5 phonemes and can read fluently and confidently. Your child’s class teacher will inform you if your child is now a free reader. 
If your child is not a free reader yet, they will continue to receive an e-book from the Little Wandle phonic programme. This means they are still securing phase 5 phonemes. If your child is now a free reader, then they will now take home a physical (paper-based) book weekly on a Friday. These books have been carefully matched to your child’s phonic ability. Please return the physical book the following Friday so your child can receive a new book. 

Thank you for your continued support with shared reading on a Friday. The children love seeing you there and it is a great way for them to share a physical library book or practise phonics using decodable books in class. 
 
Thank you,
Year 2 Team


Headteacher:  Mr Robert Staples BA (Hons)   
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